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Reminder- register for the WA-ICA webinar in June 
Wednesday, June 1, 2022 11:08:59 AM
WA ICA Initiative HCA Letter of Support_06.01.2022.pdf

Dear Cohort 1 Behavioral Health Providers,

We hope you have been getting acquainted with the WA-ICA resources sent out earlier this month.
In case you missed it, check out the WA-ICA webpage where you can keep up to date on all things
WA-ICA and access all of our resources to help you complete your behavioral health integration
assessment.

As you are making plans to prepare for the WA-ICA, don’t forget to register for the introductory

webinar on June 21st from 10 – 11:30 am.. During this webinar leaders of the initiative will explain
why the state is transitioning to a new assessment tool and how it benefits providers and the state.
We will provide a thorough overview of the new tool and have plenty of time for Q&A with Dr. Henry
Chung, the creator of the tool. We will also cover helpful resources and explain how the data will be
used. This will be an interactive training, with dedicated time to ask questions. If you are unable to
attend the webinar, the recording will be made available on the WA-ICA webpage.

Additionally, we are sharing a letter of support from HCA leadership to help encourage participation
in the WA-ICA.

We look forward to seeing you in June!

Tavish

Tavish Donahue, MPH, MA (she, her)
Senior Practice Transformation Manager
206-413-9503
tdonahue@healthierhere.org

1000 Second Ave, Suite 1730
Seattle, WA 98104
www.healthierhere.org

https://waportal.org/partners/home/WA-ICA
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEvfuqpqzwqH9NKtn3vYPTnm7MIIOJ2l9Mp
mailto:tdonahue@healthierhere.org
http://www.healthierhere.org/



STATE OF WASHINGTON 
HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY 


626 8th Avenue, SE • P.O. Box 45502 • Olympia, Washington 98504-5502 


Date:    June 1, 2022 


TO: Behavioral and Physical Health Out-Patient Providers 


FROM: Charissa Fotinos, MD, MSc, Medicaid and Behavioral Health Medical Director 
Health Care Authority 


Judy Zerzan, MD, Chief Medical Officer 
Health Care Authority 


SUBJECT: Participation in Washington’s Integrated Care Assessment (WA-ICA) Initiative 


Given the prevalence of co-occurring physical health, mental health (MH), and substance use 
disorders (SUDs) suffered by the individuals we all serve, bi-directional clinical integration in 
behavioral and physical health outpatient settings is essential for delivering whole-person, 
integrated care and improving patient/client outcomes.  


The Washington State Health Care Authority (HCA), in partnership with Managed Care 
Organizations (MCOs) and Accountable Communities of Health (ACHs), will implement, 
beginning July 2022, the Washington Integrated Care Assessment (WA-ICA) Initiative. The 
WA-ICA Initiative involves out-patient primary care and behavioral health (both MH and SUD) 
practices completing an annual self-assessment of their level of clinical integration. Participating 
practices will receive coaching and technical assistance support to advance their level of clinical 
integration along the integration continuum.  


The use of a single, evidenced-based clinical integration assessment tool will decrease the burden 
that providers have experienced in completing multiple clinical integration tools and enable 
statewide assessment of the levels of clinical integration and challenges practices face in 
becoming more integrated. Further, assessment results will provide information that can guide 
policy and resource allocation.  


The HCA is including the WA-ICA Initiative in the Medicaid Waiver Renewal Application. In 
addition, the HCA is including in its July 2022 contracts language provisions for MCOs to 
encourage primary care and behavioral practices to participate in the WA-ICA Initiative. 


The HCA looks forward to your participation in the WA-ICA Initiative. 


If you have any questions, please contact colette.rush@hca.wa.gov. 
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